
Mrs. Morris S. Povich entertained 
the Hebrew Ladies' aid at her home. 
980 Middle street, on Sunday evening. 
There were 18 members and guests 
present. At the business meeting, 
plans were discussed for presenting a 
Passover play to be given in the syn­
agogue during the Passover season. A 
social period was enjoyed at the close 
of the business session and refresh­
ments were served.


